
 HOSPITAL HAPPENINGS

Thank you Terali!
The staff at Ferry 

County Public 
Hospital District 
would like to invite 
the community 
to celebrate the 
retirement of Terali 
Stonehocker, RN 
on June 23rd from 
11:30am to 1:00pm 

in our HUB Conference Room.
 Terali started with the District in 1973 

as an RN. She has held many titles in the 
44 years she has been here. Terali is ending 
her career as our Risk Management, 
Compliance and Quality Improvement 
Director.  She has been a great asset to the 
District and will be greatly missed. 

Terali plans on spending time with her 
family, motorcycling and horseback riding. 
Thank you Terali for all your years of 
service!

Prior Hospital Happenings available at 
http://www.fcphd.org/news.html
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